FROM THE DESK OF EDITOR in CHIEF

Dear Fellows

Winter is here with all its beauty and melancholy, New
Year is knocking at the door and 2014 is on the verge of
its end, so is the tenure of our editorial team. Over the
last year we have tried to fulfill your expectations. The
journal will dawn next year hopefully with a step forward
in achieving PubMed enlistment. Every necessary step
has been taken for application and we are hopeful that
pretty soon indexing would be completed.

(J Banagladesh Coll Phys Surg 2015; 33: 62)

We the editorial team has tried at our level best to
improve from where we started. There were failures and
successes side by side. We hope you would cherish our
success and let us learn from our mistakes.

Professor HAM Nazmul Ahasan
Editor-in-Chief

Journal of Bangladesh College of Physicians
and Surgeons



